
Year 3 children are learning about how solids and liquids can change state, when heat is added or 

taken away.  They are using the scientific process to complete investigations.  Students are 

predicting, using safety measures to run a fair test, they are making observations of substances and 

recording their results.   We are all having lots of fun and invite you to come along to the Science & 

Technology Expo on Thursday 1st of November from 5:30 to 6:30pm in TCBC.  Bring your family and 

join us in using interactive display. 


